
A loving community building up followers of Jesus, 
sharing Christ everywhere we go. 

Three Great Reasons to Follow Jesus  
Acts 3:11–26 

What are the keys to a really good object lesson? 

Peter made two incredible _________________. 

1. 

2. 

There are 3 reasons given for becoming a follower of Jesus: 

1. 

2. 

3. 

Be encouraged: 



Opportunities to Serve 
Looking for a place to serve? We are looking for people to help with the 
visuals and tech team. If you are interested or want to learn more 
information, please email Jeff Silva at jeff.silva@thefellowshiponline.org. 

We are also looking for people who want to help in Children’s Ministry. If 
you would like to serve either on Sunday morning or Tuesday nights, 
please contact Jess Silva at jess.silva@thefellowshiponline.org.  

The Fellowship Blood Drive 
The Fellowship is partnering with American Red Cross and hosting a blood drive 
on Wednesday, March 17 from 2 PM to 7 PM. Please consider giving blood if 
you are physically able to do so. America is dealing with a blood shortage right 
now and by giving blood you could save a person’s life! If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Jenica Leo at mailho@comcast.net or Mark 
DeCoste at mark.decoste@thefellowshiponline.org. Please Note: In addition to 
registering at www.fef.life, all donors must make a reservation in advance on 
the American Red Cross website in order to maintain social distancing. Please 
go to the following link and pick a time when you are available on the 17th: 
tinyurl.com/n2dtdrt8. Donors must also bring a valid photo ID. 

Date Night with Pastor Zach 
Are you looking for a fun relationship-building night out with your spouse? Look 
no further! The Fellowship is hosting its first Date Night with Pastor Zach at The 
Fellowship on Friday, March 26 at 6 PM, which includes dinner and a workshop 
that builds your marriage. Sign up now because space is very limited. 
Cost: $47 
Childcare will be provided. 
Sign up at www.fef.life 

Coffee Talk: Whole Life (Singles Ministry) 
Come join us at 3:00 PM on Saturday, March 27, in The Commons at The 
Fellowship for our first-ever “Coffee Talk,” where we will hear from our very own 
“Barista Extraordinaire” John Craft! Come for fun, food, fellowship, and to learn 
about different coffees, different modes of making coffee, special presentations 
of coffee and more! Light snacks, both savory and sweet, will be provided. We 
expect to wrap up at about 5:00 PM. See you there! Bring a friend or two or 
more! (Note: There is a nominal fee of $5.00 per person for this event.) 
Sign up at www.fef.life
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